

## Physician's Authorization for Medication at School 2024-2025

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

Please be aware that medical treatment is the responsibility of the parent and the family physician. Medications are rarely given in school. The only exceptions involve special or serious problems where it is deemed necessary to administer the medication during school hours. The parent is urged with the help of the family physician to work out a schedule of giving medication outside school hours.

It is understood that the school is not legally obligated to administer medication to my child and, therefore, I agree to hold the school district and its employees free from any and all responsibility for the results such medication or the manner in which it is administered and to indemnify each of them against loss by reason of any civil judgment arising out of these arrangements which may be rendered against them.

We, the undersigned, who are the parents or care providers request that medicine be administered to our child in accordance with our physician's instructions on the reverse side of this form by a member of the school staff. I will notify the school immediately if we change physicians, if the medication is changed, or administration is to be discontinued.

I give my consent for Westlake Charter School personnel to administer the specific medication(s) listed on the reverse side of this form to my child, and for WCS to contact the physician named below with concerns or questions about the medication(s) being administered at school.

Student Name	
Physician's Name	
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date
Parent(s) Home Phone	
Parent(s) Work Phone	
Parent(s) Cell Phone	